Ham Radio Classes
Forming Now!

Calvert Amateur Radio Association Inc. will be holding
a 10 week course where you can learn everything you need to
earn your Technician FCC Amateur Radio License.

The Technician license is your gateway to the world-wide
excitement of Amateur Radio ...

... and now you do NOT need to learn Morse code!

Classes begin at Harriet E Brown

Community Center (Old-SMECO Building)
901 Dares Beach Road Prince Frederick, MD
March 29, 2017 thru May 31, 2017

Registration is required. We will be meeting Wednesday
evenings from 7:30 to 9:30 PM. There will be a test session
at the completion of the classes so you can use your new license
at our Annual Field Day in June! Hope to see you there!

There is no cost for the class, the required text is under
$35.00 depending where you purchase it, call for more info!

To join, contact:

Steve Hempling N3IPN
410-535-1333 or hempling@comcast.net
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